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Ms Sue Lovecy, Head of School


23 March 2020
Dear parent/carer, 
FREE SCHOOL MEALS - UPDATE

Dear parents,

Unless parents have notified school that they do not wish to receive a food package, all students in receipt of free school meals ( this does not apply to infant universal school meals) will receive a food package once a week. The first drop off is today.

Drop of points and times are as follows:

St Martins – Secondary car park – please see sign on school gates - 12pm
Gobowen – recreation area car park - 12pm today
Weston Rhyn – the Institute - 12pm
Chirk – Parish hall - 12.45pm
Oswestry –  Old morrisons car park - 12.45pm

Yours faithfully
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